
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19 

November 23, 2020 5:13 pm  

Good Evening from Luther Manor. The safety of our residents and staff remain our top 
priority and we will continue with our protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff 
and all Health Care Center and Assisted Living Residents. All visitor restrictions remain.  
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve. Please continue to connect with your loved ones as 
often as you can. Don’t forget our Sharing God’s Love team is here to help! Just email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. 
 

Shout Outs of Thanks! 
● Thank you to the Carroll University Alpha Xi Delta Sorority Ladies for the 

tall stack of encouragement, inspiration, stories, artwork and prayers. You 
once again make our future look bright knowing you are there thinking of others! 

 

 
 

 Campus Update 
● Over the weekend we confirmed that one resident in our Health Care Center 

tested positive for COVID-19. As a result, we transferred this resident to our 
COVID Specialty Unit in the Health Care Center. We retested all residents and 
staff in this specific unit. We continue to test all Health Care Center staff twice a 
week, and Courtyards and Terrace staff once per week. This frequency is 
following the Department of Health guidelines for each program area. Currently, 
our routine testing of staff members has not found any new positive cases.  
 



 

● Our Courtyards program has been lifted from their quarantine and residents are 
now able to move about the building. As part of our reopening plan, in-person 
visits can now begin taking place again. We continue to prepare for when the 
Health Care Center units come out of quarantine. Families should follow 
instructions for visits that were previously distributed, yet if you need any 
assistance please let me know.  
 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 
● Call for daily messages on our COVID-19 Hotline, 414-831-9389 


